LU,
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

3 _PLANS 2nd June, 1919.

Dear Sirs,

I duly received lir. Dippie's letter of the
29th ultimo, respecting the 5.5. "TAIKOO WAN YI", Lessrs.
Sir Raylton Dixon & Co's No. 617, and with regard thereto
I have to inform you that -

(1) The riveting of the shell plating will be
accepted in this instance.

(2) Brackets will require to be fitted at the
heele of the hatch end pillars.

(3) A8 no ceiling is laid on the tank top, some
protection must be fitted over the manhole
covers on tank top.

The three plans forwarded with lr. Dippie's
letter are returned herewith.

At the same time I have to add that the Uwners
have been interviewed regarding these matters and a copy of
this létter is being supplied to them at their request in order
that they may send it to the Builders.

1 am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

The Surveyors, - Bperetary;
MIDDLESBROUGH. D1D06I-010038-D159



